Message

From: Gordon Anderson [Gordon@ GAndersonAssociates.com]
Sent: 9/4/2019 10:17:45 AM

To: 'Peter Puglese' [ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org]
Subject: Reminder to Upload to Murphy's Bowl Drive

Hi Feter,

Please upload your emails/docurmnents 1o the Murphy’s Bowl Drive from the last date vou and |
uplogded vour material through 9-3-2019. You are one of the few that are not up to datle,

Please do so by noon, foday.

Thanks.
Garcion.



